May 1, 2018
Dear Community Friends and Supporters:

The Rotary Club of Smith Mountain Lake will celebrate its Tenth Annual Nite at the Races (NATR) on
Saturday, October 20, 2018 at the Skelton 4-H Center from 5:30 pm until 10:00 pm. There will be the
popular and fun Ladies’ Hat Parade, Race Winners Raffle prizes, many door prizes, a buffet dinner, a cash
bar and a great time.

Funds raised by NATR supported many local community projects and grants in 2017-2018 including:
e Books for elementary school libraries

e Excellence in Education Award Banquet for educators

e Scholarships for college students; Rotary Youth Leadership Conference in Blacksburg, VA
e Rehabilitation of local parks

e BT Washington State Park, 101° Put Down Your Bucket

e Coats for Kids

e SML Giving Garden

In addition, we participate in worldwide eradication of polio, cleaner water and sanitation in Tanzania, and
contribute to Alzheimer’s Research.

Thanks to your previous generosity, NATR has enabled us to address many needs of our community. We
ask you once again to join us in our efforts to make NATR 2018 successful. Please review and complete
the attached Sponsorship and Support Form and identify how you would like to continue your support.
Please let us know by September 1, 2018, what your support will be. In the next few months, a Rotary
member will touch base with you to see if you have any questions or concerns. We have greatly
appreciated your support in the past and hope to have your continued support in 2018.

If you have immediate questions, please contact John Stafford at the email address below.
Sincerely,

T e

John Stafford, NATR Chair
johnpstafford508@gmail.com

See Attachment: Sponsorship Form



